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April 21, 2021 

 
NEFCO, a leading partner to the professional construction trade, has completed the acquisition of 
Sigma Engineering Int’l through the NEFCO Engineered Supports division. 
 
Sigma Engineering Int’l Inc., founded in 1995 and located in Lincoln, Rhode Island, is a professional 
engineering company providing structural and piping services to Architects, Engineers, Utility 
Companies, Municipalities, Industrial and Commercial Plant Operators, Construction, and Steel 
Fabricators. Sigma Engineering is led by Senior Professional Engineer, John Tsikouras and Senior 
Design Engineer, Gary Rego. 
 
The addition of Sigma Engineering allows the NEFCO Engineered Supports division to expand its 
engineering capabilities and geographical reach to all current and future NEFCO locations. This 
expansion will better serve NEFCO’s customer base and will continue to drive NEFCO’s growth and 
differentiation. “We are really excited to team up with Sigma Engineering. This partnership provides 
additional value for our customers and further supports our mission to be the single best partner for 
contractors whenever they build,” states NEFCO Executive Vice President, Matthew Gelles. 
 
“We are confident that the joint business with John and Gary will operate successfully by combining 
nearly 40 years of industry knowledge and experience with our current engineering staff. This 
partnership allows NEFCO to offer additional value-added engineering services to more customers 
in the markets we serve” adds NEFCO Senior Vice President - Operations & General Counsel, Ron 
Cipriano. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.gonefco.com/nefco-news?ID=1619007113898  
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